
Customer Alert 

 

 

• If you are experiencing flu-like symptoms such as a fever, 
cough and/or shortness of breath, or if you have been around 
anyone exhibiting these symptoms within the past 14 days, 
please do not come inside the branch.   

• We require that a face mask be worn while in the branch.  If 
you do not have a mask, one will be provided to you. 

• Please practice 6 feet social distancing as outlined by the 
decals on the floor. 

 

Our first priority is the health of our customers and our employees and their families.   

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

 

 

 


